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Quarterly Treatment Capacity Survey 
The Arizona Department of Health Services (Arizona Revised Statute §36-109) is required to 
collect information each quarter from hospital, health care facility and outpatient substance 
abuse treatment providers that provide substance use treatment. 

Please find the survey link for Quarter 3 (July 1, 2022 to September 30, 2022) of Calendar Year 
2022 below.  ADHS is requesting that your facility complete the survey no later than Dec. 15, 
2022: 

Here is the Survey Monkey link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KYW29NW 

The information you submit is important to assessing Arizona's progress in meeting the 
treatment needs of people throughout the state.  The information is analyzed and compiled into 
a quarterly report that is provided to the Governor, the Presidents of the Arizona House and 
Senate, and the Arizona Secretary of State's Office. The quarterly reports are also posted on the 
ADHS opioid website at https://azhealth.gov/opioid under the reporting tab. 

If you have any questions or comments, please email azopioid@azdhs.gov and an ADHS staff 
will reach out to you.  

Improve Outcomes for Patients with COVID-19 
Call for P2P Support from Specialists with a Response within a Business Day 
(833) 937-1777

Arizona’s Provider-to-Provider (P2P) Warmline is an educational resource for providers regarding 
COVID-19. The P2P warmline is a novel platform, which allows providers to contact specialists 
and get information about the latest Centers for Disease Control (CDC) guidelines on COVID 
vaccines, treatment of acute infections, and the latest on Long-COVID care. Within 24 hours, 
specialists will respond to queries with up-to-date guidance and educational information. Learn 
more at callazp2p.arizona.edu. 
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